
 
 
From: Emma Tristram [mailto:emma.tristram@dsl.pipex.com]  
Sent: 30 October 2014 11:31 

Subject: FW: Emailing: ABNC press release about ABNC and WPC meetings in October 14, arundel 

bypass misrepresentation letter to WSG as sent 

 

Dear Gary, thank you for this quick reply.   I think a debate is what is wanted more than 
anything, and it is very difficult to have one when the bypass study is being conducted ‘in 
secret’! 
 
Emma 
 
From: Gary Shipton [mailto:Gary.shipton@sussexnewspapers.co.uk]  
Sent: 30 October 2014 10:24 

To: Emma Tristram 
Cc: Sarah Page; Steve Payne; Nicola Caines; Tom Cotterill; Tim Hopewell-Ash; Gina Stainer 

Subject: Re: Emailing: ABNC press release about ABNC and WPC meetings in October 14, arundel 
bypass misrepresentation letter to WSG as sent 

 

Dear Emma 

 

My thanks for your note which I have forwarded to all relevant titles across West Sussex 

including the West Sussex Gazette and Littlehampton Gazette. 

 

I have at no time sought to suppress any point of view in this debate and very much welcome 

your contribution. 

 

My best wishes 

 

Gary 

 

 
Gary Shipton 
 

Editor In Chief | Sussex 
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